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April 15th, 2018 
 
Katie Wilken, Planning Manager 
City of Goodyear 
14455 W Van Buren Street, Suite D101 
Goodyear, Arizona 85338 
 
RE: Map of Dedication for APS Bullard Substation 
 Case No. 18-550-00001 
 
Dear Ms. Katie Wilken,  
 
We respectfully request an extension of approval for the APS Bullard Substation Map of 
Dedication (MOD) that recently expired on March 17th, 2019. It is our understanding that 
the MOD expires within 90 days of City Council approval if it is not recorded with 
Maricopa County. Due to a longer than anticipated plan review and approval timeframe 
with Roosevelt Irrigation District, we were unable to obtain construction document 
approval until March 21st, 2019. We were also unaware that the MOD was initially 
approved by City Council prior to construction document approval. The MOD continues to 
comply with City Standards and has not been revised from the original MOD that was 
approved by City Council. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Clay Allsop 


